Preschool Newsletter for Jan.15th-18th
Dear Parents,

We have had a fantastic time being back in school.  We have been learning how to recognize our names without the pictures.  It is amazing how much we have grown since the beginning of the school year.

Here is an overview of our week:

Wonderful W:  This week we practice sky writing the letter W.  We discussed the season of winter.  We painted with white paint habitats for our polar books and cut white snowflakes.   Next week we will continue to work on the letter W as well.

Feeling the Beat: We are practicing patterns in music to expand our math skills.  We learned the words: beat and rest.  We applied our new skills tapping to songs using our rhythm sticks.
Five Little Snowflakes:  We are practicing the concept of taking away in math.  We are learning a snowflake poem where one by one the snowflakes fly away.  We are using manipulatives to help us see the concept of one less.  We are also learning to write our numbers 1-5.  

All of Our Colors:  In celebration of Martin Luther King’s birthday, we are learning about how each of us is a special color created by God.  We mixed paint to our own skin color.  We used red, yellow, blue, and white paint to show how similar we all are.

Next Week:
Letter of the Week:W

Theme: The Arctic Circle
Religion: Each of us is a special gift from God
Star of the Day:

1/16  No School

1/17 Brody

1/18  Claire

1/19  Jacob

1/18  Gisel

Reminders:

No School 1/16
Please bring in cans Wednesday 1/18
Minimum Day 1/19 (Preschool is normal day)
Looking Ahead:

Open House 1/29 10am-12pm
Grandparents Day 2/3 Information will be coming home
Have a great weekend…

Love and Blessings,
Mrs. Ryan

Pre-K Enrichment

Dear Parents,

As a way to kick off our New Year, I will be sending home a brief newsletter to let you know of the fun activities we have been doing in our Pre-K Enrichment class.

Here is a brief overview of our week:

*We celebrated our unique skin color created by God by mixing our skin color using red, blue, yellow, and white paint.

*We learned how to count beats and rests in music.  We practiced by playing our rhythm sticks.  We had a blast!

*We are working on letter recognition and sound recognition playing different games in our circle time.

Reminders:

*1/19 Pre-K Enrichment will be dismissed at 12:00 outside at our lunch tables.

Have a super weekend…

Love and Blessings,

Mrs. Ryan
